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To Whom it may concern,

Gloucestershire Trading Standards received a complaint regarding Bargain Booze, located at 216/218 Hewlett Road,
GL52 6U], it is also known as Bargain Beer and Wine.

The complaint we received is following:

On Thursday evening (04/04/2023), a lady working in this branch served a 17-year-old boy with a £15 bottle of
Glenns Vodka. This vodka made its way to my 15-year-old son, who consequently ended up in A and E as he was
found unresponsive and covered in his own vomit.

We have also been notified that the 15-year-old boy is “relatively unharmed after an 11 hour stay in A and E”.

Due to the nature of this complaint a licensing review may be needed.

Any questions let me know,

!ul!orlse! !nlorcement Assistant

Gloucestershire Trading Standards
Shire Hall, Gloucester, GL1 2TG

Tel: 01452 887666 _
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